
 

 Page 1 of 1 

 
DATE OF NOTICE:  Wednesday, December 14, 2022 
SOLICITATION:  IFB No. 100417-FY23-33 

Carbon Dioxide – Liquid Chemical for Ida Lee Recreation 
Center 

DATED:   Monday, November 28, 2022 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
To All Bidders: 
 
 Pursuant to Virginia Public Procurement Act § 2.2-4319, it is in the Town’s best interest 
to cancel IFB No. 100417-FY23-33 as no bids were received. This notice shall serve as the 
official notification that this solicitation has been cancelled. These services may or may not be 
re-solicited in the near future.  
 
 The Town of Leesburg would like to thank you for the interest displayed toward this 
solicitation and we look forward to your participation in future solicitations.  
 

For the Town of Leesburg, 

 
Kelly Neff, CPPB, VCO 
Buyer II 
Phone: 703-771-6501 
Email: kneff@leesburgva.gov 
 
Octavia Andrew, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, VCO 
Chief Procurement Officer 
Phone: 703-737-7176 
Email: oandrew@leesburgva.gov  
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